Cover Letter

February 11, 2017
Museum of Natural Artifacts and History 

1748 Lincoln Square 

New York, NY 10025 

Attn.: Mr. Carson Donnelly 


Director of Student Internship Program 

Dear Mr. Donnelly:

I am interested in applying for a summer internship offered through the Museum of Natural Artifacts and History. American Historian magazine recently reported that the MNAH provided the "most extensive training to those students interested in archaeology and anthropology." Although you have 25 summer internships, it is obvious that you have to be selective in choosing participants. Here's why I can make a positive contribution. 

First, I have prior experience working in a museum. While in high school, I was a volunteer at the National Museum of Fine Arts. There I helped the keeper set up exhibits and prepare art objects for shipment. One project that I particularly enjoyed working on included over 250 Indian artifacts and featured a full-scale copy of a wigwam. 

Second, my academic accomplishments include a GPA of 3.7, after one semester in an anthropology major at Bates College, and membership in the National Honor Society. 

Finally, I have strong communication and leadership skills. I have proven in leading groups, being a team member, and working with the public, all assets that are helpful in a museum environment. 

I have enclosed a resume for your convenience. I am eager to discuss internship opportunities and will contact you in three weeks to arrange an interview. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas Bennings 

37-G Addison Hall 

Bates College 

Lewiston, ME 04240 
